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SAHA is Moving!
Posted On: March 11th, 2015

As of June 15, 2015, SAHA will move in to our new offices at 1835 Alcatraz, Berkeley, CA 
94703. Our phone numbers and email will stay the same. Our new home will allow us to grow 
our impact and services, while remaining centrally located to the communities we serve. Stay 
tuned for a housewarming party!
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